

Dra. Gabriele Sachse President FRANKFURTER GOLF CLUB gabriele.sachse@fgc.de

Madrid, 28th July 2025

Dear Dra. Sachse:

I would like to extend my sincerest thanks to you and the entire team at Frankfurter Golf Club for the outstanding hospitality and organisation during the recent European Ladies' Amateur Championship.

Many of our players have shared with me how much they enjoyed the week, and how impressed they were by the attention and care shown by all members of the club staff. The professionalism, warmth, and dedication of everyone involved did not go unnoticed and made for an exceptional experience for all participants.

Please also congratulate the Green Section, which presented the course in absolutely superb condition — a true championship venue that was both a challenge and a pleasure to play.

Please convey my warmest congratulations and heartfelt gratitude to all those at the club who contributed to making the championship such a memorable success and particularly to you.

With kind regards and best wishes,

Juan Guerrero-Burgos y Pereiro